June 10, 2020

The Honorable Kevin J. Kelley
President

Cleveland City Council

601 Lakeside Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Subject: Affirmation of the use of County Coronavirus Relief Distribution Funds
Legislation to be Introduced and Passed Under Suspension on June 17, 2020

Dear Council President Kelley:

Please let this correspondence represents our request for the above referenced legislation
to be passed under suspension at the June 17", 2020, City Council meeting. This
legislation affirms the use of County Coronavirus Relief funds to be consistent with
requirements of the CARES Act.

For further review, a detailed legislative summary is attached. Should you have any
additional questions or concerns, please call me at 664-2536.

Sincerely,

Sharon A. Dumas, Director
Department of Finance

Co All Members of Council
Patricia J. Britt, City Clerk, Clerk of Council
Valarie J. McCall, Chief of Government Affairs



